
I am in favor of HB 1290. I've ridden many, many road miles on my bicycle and some vehicles (often pickup trucks) think
leaving the width of the white fog line is enough clearance when passing but in reality this is very very dangerous for the
bike rider.  Three feet clearance should be a legal minimum when passing someone on a bicycle.


